
Centerville Municipal Waterworks 
Board of Trustees Regular Meeting 

Monday, February 10, 2025 
 

 
 
The Centerville Municipal Waterworks Board of Trustees met for their regular meeting on 
February 10, 2025, at 11:00 a.m. at Centerville City Hall.  
 
The meeting was called to order and roll taken by Board Chairman Bill Milani. Present were 
Christina Laurson, Cindy Sherrard, Bill Milani, Ryan Stober and Richard Turner. Also in 
attendance were City Administrator Jason Fraser, Public Works Director Steve Hawkins, Water 
Technician Joseph Sivetts, Council Member Brad Brauman and Customer Service 
Representative Lindsey Stevens.   
 
Motion by Stober, seconded by Sherrard to approve the agenda. Vote: All ayes. Motion passed.  
 
Motion by Laurson, seconded by Sherrard to approve the minutes of the January 13th, 2025, 
regular meeting. Vote: All ayes. Motion passed.  
 
Motion by Stober, seconded by Laurson to approve the financial reports. Vote: All ayes. Motion 
passed. 
 
Motion by Stober, seconded by Sherrard to approve vouchers/expenditures of $90,913.76. 
Vote: All ayes. Motion passed. 
 
Public Works Director’s Report was given.  
 
Billing Clerk’s report was given.  
 
Motion by Stober, seconded by Turner to approve the FY26 Annual Budget. A 2.5% interest rate 
increase was mentioned. 
 
Stober mentioned reaching out to other local banks to compare interest rates. 
 
Motion by Laurson, seconded by Stober to adjourn at 11:15 a.m. Vote: All ayes. Motion passed.  
 
The next regular meeting will be March 10th, 2025, at 11:00 a.m.  
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